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This week we read the book The tiny seed, we 

have explored seeds and what they need to 

grow. We have looked at the life cycle of a 

sunflower and watched a time lapse of a 

sunflower growing and dying. The children have 

planted their own sunflower seeds and taken 

care of them. We have also been labelling parts 

of a plant (root, stem, leaves and petal). The 

children have also been exploring a range of 

fruit and vegetables to find and examine some 

different types of seeds. They have also painted 

beautiful sunflowers. 

 

We are still in the review part of our phonics 

learning, so we haven’t been learning any new 

sounds but just revisiting all of the sounds and 

tricky words we have seen so far. 

The tricky words that we have focused on this 

week are: children, love, she, do, put, as, there 

and what. 

In maths we have been focussing on number 

bonds to ten. We have learnt a new song (on 

seesaw) and been using cubes, ten frames, teddys 

and ducks to explore different ways of making 10. 

We have also been creating repeating patterns  

with different spring flowers.  

  

 

 Just a little reminder, you are all invited to 

attend the church service next week. 

Meeting at the church at 2.15. Pick up as 

usual from outside Wren’s class.  

 


